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Templeman, Vivian

From: Kenner, Michael

Sent: Friday, May 23, 2008 9:45 AM

To: Dillingham, Camille

Cce: Makka Wheeler; Vivian Templeman

Subject: Re: Grant approval
Importance: High

Just send the check to Makka since it has to run through the board account. We will have this
officially approved on the consent agenda at the June board meeting.

Mike Kenner

Superintendent

Todd County Schools

205 Airport Road

Elkton, KY 42220

(270) 265-2436

Michael kenner@todd.kyschools.us

Todd County Schools — Teaching, Caring, Serving
On 5/23/08 8:29 AM, "Dillingham, Camille" <Camille.dillingham@todd.kyschools.us> wrote:

Mr. Kenner,

South Todd Elementary has applied for a Lowe’s Toolbox for Education Grant in
the amount of 6800. We have been awarded this grant and I have a check.. I am
not sure if we got it approved by the board what do I need to do? Should I ask
Makka? Or Vivian to check the board minutes?

5/27/2008



